
April 26, 2019 

Wednesday, May 1st is an early dismissal Wednesday.  Students will be dismissed at 

12:45.   

Thank you to all of the coordinators and volunteers who helped pull together a successful 

Muffins for Moms and weeklong Buy One Get One Free Book Fair.  I am so appreciative of 

everyone’s tremendous efforts!   

This year’s SBAC testing will run from April 22-April 30th with make ups running through 

the remainder of that week.  This testing is for grades 3-5.  Please be sure that students 

are well rested and have a hearty, healthy breakfast in the morning.  The NGSS (science 

assessment) for Grade 5 only will be administered on May 16th. 

Please see the community Sundae for Poetry flyer which is attached.  
 

Welcome Maria Baseel will be Lynsey Desmond’s (Art Teacher on Wednesday) long term 

substitute.   
 

We are running pet drive to benefit POA.  Former PRS Alumni Nick Gattuso has organized 

a high school group of students who focus on supporting local pet rescue 

organizations.  They are collecting any and all dog/cat items including but not limited to 

dog and cat food, treats, toys, leashes, collars, crates, towels, blankets, etc.  These items 

do not need to be brand new.  POA is happy to accept used items.  See the attached flyer.  

The drive will be running from April 15-29th.   
 

Attached please find the TE transition dates for our grade 5 students who will be moving 

up next year to middle school.   

 

The Bricks are still available for the memorial garden that will be created at the new 

building.  Here is the form to complete if you would like to purchase a brick.   
 

Upcoming Dates… 

Picture Day:  April 29 

Teacher Appreciation Week-Week of May 6-10 

PTO Meeting-May 14 

5th Gr. Civil War Encampment-May 17 

Memorial Day-May 27 (no school) 

Field Day/Parties/Tiger Time-June 14th 

Last day of School-June 18th 

 

Tiger Time Dates/Times 

May 20th 9:00 



June 14th 2:30 

 

Fondly, Michelle 
 


